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The PCC Standing Committee on Standards (SCS) developed and 
submitted twenty-six pages of comments on the draft of part I of 
Resource Description and Access (RDA). 

The committee decided not to comment on draft LCRIs for special 
communities, as the SCS often does not have the expertise on the 
committee to do so effectively. 
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